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Date: 14.1.2025 
 
 

To: Faculty Members, Students and Graduate Students, Faculty of Aerospace Engineering 
From: Prof. Daniella Raveh, Dean, Faculty of Aerospace Engineering 
 
 

Prize in Memory of Moshe and Sarah Rubin and Zeev and Naomi von Weisl –  
Call for Nominations for 2025 

 
 
The prize fund in memory of the late Moshe and Sarah Rubin and the late Ze'ev and Naomi von 
Wiesel was established by Eliana and Uzi Rubin in memory of their parents. This fund awards 
a prize to deserving students enrolled in undergraduate/graduate degree programs at the Faculty 
of Aerospace Engineering.  

The prize is awarded for outstanding work, with preference for the topic of propulsion systems. 
The student recipient will be selected by a faculty committee of judges chosen by the Dean of 
the faculty. 

Prize amount: $1,000. 

Please submit candidate nominations to the Dean’s Office by March 13, 2025. 

The prize will be granted at a faculty ceremony for outstanding students, attended by 
representatives of the family, to be held on May 8, 2025. 
 

 
 

Best regards, 

 
Prof. Daniella Raveh 

 
 
 


